
Membership update - Pat
• 50 members have signed up to date (out of 140 from last year)

Financial Update – Bill
• We are in good shape and can consider any other studio improvements 

needed.

Meals on Wheels - Barbara Moreland
• Bingocize ongoing. They are still rebuilding from the fire, so no new 

donations are needed at this time.

Empty Bowls – Mona Moxley
• Aug 19 from 3-5pm is the sanding and packing event. Please try to glaze 

the final bowls on the top shelf of the glaze in progress area so we can 
include these in the final delivery.

Fall CAG Pottery Sale – Pat
• Aug 26-27 in the studio
• Registration through Sign Up Genius is open
• 14 artists signed up so far

Suggestion that we should ask Kathleen to teach a short Extruder workshop
Pat will create a poster to encourage CAG membership and post on bulletin board 
in studio
Bill mentioned that the poster on the studio wall need sprucing up. Maybe mount 
in new frames?


